
 

December 18, 1998
 
TO: All Tribal Government Leaders and Tribally Designated Housing Entities (TDHE) 
 
FROM: Jacqueline Johnson, Deputy Assistant Secretary, 8APIN 
 
TOPIC: Indian Housing Plan 
 
SUBJECT: Updated Instructions to Download the Indian Housing Plan From the Internet 
 
On January 29, 1997, the HUD Homepage was revised and updated to better serve our customers.
Due to the changes, the information provided in NAHASDA Guidance 98-08, Preparation and 
submission of the first Indian Housing Plan (IHP), needs to be updated. 
 
Specifically, the steps listed in the answer to question number 4 describing how to download the 
final version of the IHP from the Internet no longer apply. The easiest way to access the final 
version of the IHP from the Internet is to simply type in the address of the site where the IHP is 
located. To do this, go to the address or netsite box and type http://www.hud.gov/forms/52735.pdf 
This will take you directly to the IHP form and allow you to print it. Please refer to NAHASDA 
Guidance 98-08, Preparation and submission of the first Indian Housing Plan (IHP), for further 
information 


